SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors DATE: January 15, 2020
FROM: Inspector General

SUBJECT: Report of Activities of the Office of the Inspector General

Attached is the first Report of Activities of the Office of the Inspector General for the
period August 2019 through December 2019, which will be presented to the Board on
January 23, 2020. Future reports will be remitted on a quarterly basis.

Please call me at 510.464.6132 if you have any questions.

Horrist (Lichardood

Harriet Richardson



